
Accepted Manuscript

How would cash transfers improve child welfare in Viet Nam?

Giang Thanh Long, Nguyen Viet Cuong

PII: S0190-7409(17)30363-8
DOI: doi: 10.1016/j.childyouth.2017.09.003
Reference: CYSR 3473

To appear in: Children and Youth Services Review

Received date: 3 May 2017
Revised date: 1 September 2017
Accepted date: 1 September 2017

Please cite this article as: Giang Thanh Long, Nguyen Viet Cuong , How would cash
transfers improve child welfare in Viet Nam?, Children and Youth Services Review (2017),
doi: 10.1016/j.childyouth.2017.09.003

This is a PDF file of an unedited manuscript that has been accepted for publication. As
a service to our customers we are providing this early version of the manuscript. The
manuscript will undergo copyediting, typesetting, and review of the resulting proof before
it is published in its final form. Please note that during the production process errors may
be discovered which could affect the content, and all legal disclaimers that apply to the
journal pertain.

http://dx.doi.org/10.1016/j.childyouth.2017.09.003
http://dx.doi.org/10.1016/j.childyouth.2017.09.003


AC
C

EP
TE

D
 M

AN
U

SC
R

IP
T

 

1 

 

HOW WOULD CASH TRANSFERS IMPROVE CHILD WELFARE IN VIET NAM? 

 

GIANG THANH LONG  (Correspondence) 

Institute of Public Policy and Management (IPPM) 

National Economics University 

207 Giai Phong Street, Hai Ba Trung District, Hanoi 10000, Vietnam.  

Email: giang.long@ippm.edu.vn Phone: +84-4-36280280, ext. 5158 

 

 

NGUYEN VIET CUONG 

Institute of Public Policy and Management (IPPM) 

National Economics University 

207 Giai Phong Street, Hai Ba Trung District, Hanoi 10000, Vietnam.  

 

 

 

 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 

This research was funded by the United Nations Children Fund (UNICEF) in Hanoi, Vietnam. 

We would like to thank Yoshimi Nishino, Mizuho Okimoto-Kaewtathip, and Nguyen Thi Van 

Anh (UNICEF) for their insightful and constructive comments on various drafts of this paper. 

Nguyen Bich Ngoc (UNICEF) is acknowledged for administrative support to this research. Dr. 

Nguyen Hai Huu, Assoc. Prof. Nguyen Thi Lan Huong, Dr. Nguyen Phong, Ms. Nguyen Thi 

Yen, Ms. Nguyen Thi Kim Dung, and Ms. Pham Thi Bao Ha (Ministry of Labour, War Invalids 

and Social Affairs – MOLISA) are thankful for their useful comments on the drafts of this 

paper. Possible errors, however, are solely our responsibility.   

  

ACCEPTED MANUSCRIPT



Download English Version:

https://daneshyari.com/en/article/6833609

Download Persian Version:

https://daneshyari.com/article/6833609

Daneshyari.com

https://daneshyari.com/en/article/6833609
https://daneshyari.com/article/6833609
https://daneshyari.com

